
 

 
 

5th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to rising COVID cases in school several members of staff showing possible COVID-19 
symptoms will be going for PCR testing a.s.a.p. 
 
As a result of this the Class 3 bubble will now have to isolate until the results of the PCR 
tests are received. 
 
To clarify the Class 3 bubble will be closed Tuesday 6th July & Wednesday 7th July. If staff 
PCR’s are positive this will result in a closure of 10 days from the onset of symptoms. If 
the PCR test is negative children will be able to return to school. 
 
We will let you know what is happening as soon as we possibly can. In the meantime, 
please get your child PCR tested, several of the reported positive cases that we know 
about have been A symptomatic (no symptoms). 
 
Best wishes 
 
Elizabeth Maskell 


